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Request: 
 
I would like to know if there have been any reports of UFO, aliens and/or Zombies 
sightings made to the police over the last 3 years. 
 
Response: 
 
The Local Authority does not hold records of what has been reported to the police.  Your 
request for information should be forwarded to the police.   
 
More information on registering a request for information with Northumbria Police can be 
found here: 
 
https://beta.northumbria.police.uk/our-services/make-an-information-request/freedom-of-
information-request/  

https://beta.northumbria.police.uk/our-services/make-an-information-request/freedom-of-information-request/
https://beta.northumbria.police.uk/our-services/make-an-information-request/freedom-of-information-request/

